

Council-Tax Administration Brad Neff

Tax Administrator

Salt Lake County Government Center 2001 South State Street, N2-300 PO Box 144575 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-4575

April 16, 2020

The Salt Lake County Council 2001 South State St., N2-200 Salt Lake City, Utah 84190-1010

Attn: Max Burdick, Chair

RE:

AUTHORIZATION TO WITHDRAW PROPERTIES FROM THE FINAL

2020 TAX SALE

Council Members:

The 2020 May Tax Sale has been postponed until Thursday, June 25, 2020. The last opportunity for formal Council action prior to the Final 2020 Tax Sale will be Tuesday, June 23, 2020. The Property Tax Committee requests authorization to withdraw properties which warrant consideration by the County Council as deemed appropriate under existing policy guidelines. The period of authorization will extend from the close of the Property Tax Committee meeting on June 18, 2020, through the conclusion of the Tax Sale on Thursday, June 25, 2020.

This action will allow property owners meeting deferral requirements or properties which require legal consideration to be removed from the sale for review and final ratification by the Council.

Your approval is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Brad Neff, Chair

Property Tax Committee

cc:

County Auditor County Treasurer

County Recorder District Attorney